
First session will take place on Wednesday 12th September 2018 
10am – 12midday, and then every Wednesday after that.
Our Community Friendship Hubs are a safe place where older people 
can socialise, make friends and take part in fun, stimulating and 
interesting activities such as crafts, card games, quizzes and  
outings to local places of interest.

We are delighted to announce that we are introducing a new  
weekly Hub in Orpington on Wednesday 12th September.  
This hub will be a drop-in session for people aged 55+  
who are still getting out of their home and into the  
community, and would like to meet new people in  
a relaxed setting.

Please come along for a friendly chat over a cup of  
tea, and share your interests with us and other hub  
members, or join in with a range of enjoyable activities.
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To register your interest, or for more information, you can telephone  

the BromleyWell Befriending Service team on 020 8315 1868
Email Befriending@bromleywell.org.uk     www.bromleywell.org.uk
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